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The Project
The Gordie Howe International Bridge project between Windsor, ON and Detroit, MI will help move 
goods and people more efficiently at this important trade gateway. Managed by Windsor-Detroit Bridge 
Authority (WDBA) and working in collaboration with the State of Michigan, the project is being delivered 
through a public-private partnership (P3) which will see Bridging North America (BNA) design, build, 
finance, operate and maintain the bridge.

Sandwich Community Office Opening
We are excited to announce that WDBA’s Sandwich Community Office, located at 3201 Sandwich Street, 
Windsor, ON, N9C 1AB, will officially open to the public on August 21, 2019. Join us for an open-house 
celebration from 2:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m. to learn more about the project and check out our new space. 
WDBA and BNA CEOs, Bryce Phillips and Aaron Epstein will be available from 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. to 
meet members of the community.

Find Out More:

@GordieHoweBrg

@GordieHoweBridge

@gordiehowebrg

WDBA-APWD

YouTube.com/GordieHoweBridge

GordieHoweInternationalBridge.com

1-844-322-1773

info@wdbridge.com	

WDBA - Main Office
100 Ouellette Ave., Suite 400
Windsor, Ontario
N9A 6T3

Sandwich Community Office
3201 Sandwich St.
Windsor, Ontario
N9C 1A8

Southwest Detroit Community Office
7744 W Vernor Hwy.
Detroit, Michigan, 48209

Visit:

COMMUNITY OFFICE MEET-AND-GREET

Wednesday, August 21, 2019
Sandwich Community Office

3201 Sandwich Street, Windsor, ON
2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

MEET THE CEOs 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Beginning August 22, 2019,
Sandwich Community 
Office Hours:
Tuesday 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.
Wednesday 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.
Thursday 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.


